The Bureau of Reclamation, Mid Pacific Region, in Sacramento, California, is currently recruiting for a Electrical Engineer, GS-0850-7/9/11 (MPP)(CS) located in Byron, CA, US under announcement number BR-MP-2017-208. The full vacancy announcement can be accessed at www.usajobs.opm.gov. We appreciate your assistance in getting the word out about this opportunity. If you have further questions, please contact the Human Resources Office Job Line at (916) 978-5476.
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